
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Seminole County Sheriff’s Office to hold Member Recognition Ceremony 

-Agency to honor top performers, lifesavers, community heroes- 
     
Seminole Co. Fla., (August 3, 2022) - The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) invites the media to attend the Semi-
Annual Member Recognition Ceremony as the agency honors the outstanding accomplishments of employees, 
volunteers, and community members. In total, there will be presentations in eight award categories. 
     
The ceremony will occur at 2:00 p.m. tomorrow, August 5, at the Seminole County Sheriff’s Office Professional 
Development Center at 2772 Depot Avenue in Sanford. 
     
During the event, Sheriff Dennis Lemma will recognize the diverse and impressive accomplishments of each of the award 
recipients, including individuals and teams who: 

• Organized residential clean-ups, assisted with Hurricane Ida relief efforts, and volunteered their time to those in 
need, 

• Took courageous lifesaving actions, 
• Established ways to improve efficiency in various areas of the agency; and  
• Demonstrated extreme bravery in dangerous circumstances. 

     
For more information contact: 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 402-3319 
     or 
 Karla Mendoza (kmendoza@seminolesheriff.org) 
 (321) 370-2333 
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